

## **BATH & NORTH-EAST SOMERSET SAFEGUARDING ADULTS BOARD**

## CHANGING PRACTICE IN SELF-NEGLECT: HOW EFFECTIVE HAVE WE BEEN SO FAR?

## **WEDNESDAY 19th JUNE 2019**

The Bath & North East Somerset Local Safeguarding Adults Board has conducted several Safeguarding Adults Reviews on cases involving self-neglect, and as a result last year issued new procedures and guidance for agencies.

- Quick Guide to the Self Neglect Policy and Guidance
- Self Neglect Policy and Guidance

We are now keen to know what impact the Board's leadership has had so far on practice in self-neglect cases, and to identify what further actions we may need to take to support agencies in this work.

We are inviting practitioners and managers from agencies across the partnership to a short meeting to discuss these key questions. The meeting will be facilitated by:

- Suzy Braye, independent reviewer, who conducted two of our Safeguarding Adults Reviews and is now involved in a national project to explore how Safeguarding Adults Boards are leading change in self-neglect practice;
- Val Janson from the Bath & North-East Somerset Safeguarding Adults Board.

The meeting will take place on Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> June 2019, and will run twice on that day. Participants can attend either the morning or the afternoon session.

- 11.00am 12.30pm
- 1.30pm 3.00pm

The venue is Brunswick Room, Guildhall, High St, Bath BA1 5AW

Please contact the Board Manager Dami Howard by 12<sup>th</sup> June to book your place: <a href="mailto:dami-howard@bathnes.gov.uk">dami-howard@bathnes.gov.uk</a>
Places will be confirmed after this date.